
 
 
Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       
 
Subject:        Item Number:       
  

 
Plans were drawn and bids were solicited for construction of headwalls and concrete work on Nell 
Purvis Road.  Only one bid was received.  Larry Sanders, County Engineer contacted other 
contractors to compare prices.  He did not get a return call even after one contract told him he 
would give him a price. 
 
Rountree Construction Co. was the only bid received: 77,204.00 
 
Two options: 1)  4” concrete ditch paving     10,884.00 =  88,088.00 total 
          2) stone rip-rap ditch paving      13,328.00 =  90,532.00 total 
 
 
 
Chair will need a motion to approve or deny bid proposal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Motion made by      
Second made by      
Any discussion:              
              
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Faye Hughes, County Administrator June 14, 2019 

Nell Purvis concrete work bid 
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